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6 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Headteacher appointment 

I am pleased to be able to tell you that Mr Paul Carpenter has been selected to take on 

the role of Headteacher at Grampian Primary Academy from 1 January 2024, when Mrs 

Murfin will be leaving us to start her new job at William Shrewsbury Primary School in  

Staffordshire.   

Many of you will know that Mr Carpenter has been at Grampian for 10 years now working 

in a variety of senior roles, most recently as Acting Deputy Headteacher. Throughout this 

time, he has demonstrated passion and commitment to driving the school forward to 

ensure it can deliver the best quality of education and learning experiences for children. 

We are confident that Grampian will go from strength to strength under Mr Carpenter’s 

leadership.  

I’m sure you will join me in congratulating Mr Carpenter on his appointment.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Simon Morley 

Associate Director of Education 

Anthem Schools Trust 
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